
Control Number : 43599

Item Number : 404

Addendum StartPage : 0



^ ^^Date: April 6, 2015 ^^( ^„ ^,; ^ I #'^ ^..

Public Utility Commission 2015 APR -8 AM 9: 36
P O Box 13326
Austin, Texas 78711 PUBLIC UTILITY COl'1MlSSlllli

FILING CLERK

Re: Blumenthal Substation
PUC Docket 43599

Dear Sir;

As an intervener per the above docket, it is my statement that the current prescribed route would provide
the least amount of economic loss, environmental depreciation and reduction for all citizens of Texas to
enjoy a beautiful drive down a Hill Country road without the ugly power poles standings out above all
other things. The loss to tourist traveling along Ranch Road 1376 would have a negative effect on the
small businesses and reroute traffic to other roads. As I leave my property every day and viewing the
poles, would be a constant reminder of the reduction in property value I will experience. The current route
is the best overall route for the project.

Sincerely;

Albert Dwarshus
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